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NDC suggested branch motion on implementing the JEP
You will have seen the news that USS has calculated that a full implementation of the JEP's proposals to the 2018 valuation would lead to 'no detriment' conclusion. In this light the NDC at its meeting of 18 January agreed a motion (below) which we would like to suggest that branches propose at their next general meetings.
If your branch passes the motion, we would be grateful if you could notify Matt Waddup, National Head of Policy & Campaigns, at mwaddup@ucu.org.uk, copying in members of the NDC at ndc@ucu.org.uk.

NDC has prepared a branch briefing note which suggests points on which we can lobby employers [130kb]while they are deciding how to respond to the new USS technical provisions document.

NDC suggested branch motion:

This branch notes that:

· USS has calculated that the full implementation of the JEP proposals to the 2018 valuation would lead to a £0.6 billion technical provisions surplus and require a contribution rate of only 25.5%. This vindicates the UCU position of 'no detriment'

· nevertheless USS are continuing to insist that the JEP proposals be implemented only in part and that contributions be raised to a minimum of 29.7% for the coming valuation period

· the USS pension dispute has not been resolved.

This branch resolves:

· to call on USS to implement in full, in the 2018 valuation, the 6 JEP proposals for the 2017 valuation

· not to accept any increase in member contributions, including 'trigger contributions', for this valuation

· to call on our employer to endorse this position, and also to publish their response to the USS technical provisions document.
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